Karen Galbo

From: Sent: Judy Rondeau [judy.rondeau@comcast.net] Wednesday, January 03, 2018 10:32 AM

To:

Ralph Bates; Lesley Blais; Tom Bowen; Don Danila; Ellen Bellucci; Karen Galbo; Peter Harris; John Jasper; Rick Kanter; Don Landers; Doug Lawson; Kevin Lyden; Ronald McDaniel; Dan Mullins; Mark Nickerson; Aaron Pauley; Abby Piersall; Ruth Savalle; Richard Serra; Daniel Steward; Eric Thomas; Chris Tomichek; David Turner; Liz Burdick; Maureen Fitzgerald; Gary Goeschel; Suzanne Thompson; Jesse Baldwin; Jacquelyn Sullivan; Art Carlson; Luich, Ron

Subject:

1/4/18 NRWC meeting

Good morning,

Due to the anticipated snow storm, the 1/4/18 meeting of the Niantic River Watershed Committee Board of Directors has been canceled. Stay safe and warm, and we'll see you at the February meeting.

Best,

Judy

FILED

Laur Gull

Judith C. Rondeau, CPESC Natural Resource Specialist/ Niantic River Watershed Coordinator

Eastern CT Conservation District 139 Wolf Den Road Brooklyn, CT 06234 860-774-9600 x13

judy.rondeau@comcast.net http://conservect.org/eastern http://www.nianticriverwatershed.org